
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

 

MEETING DATE:  August 23, 2023 

SUBJECT: Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife Mule Deer Presentation 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

N/A; presentation only. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

Following the withdrawal of the mule deer inventory update project on June 26, 2023, the 

Board of County Commissioners (Board) expressed interest in hearing from the Oregon 

Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) concerning the mule deer population decline in the 

region. ODFW will give a presentation discussing the issues surrounding the population 

decline and will then offer the Board opportunities for further questions. 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

None 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Tanya Saltzman, AICP, Senior Planner 

Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife staff 


